
 

 

 

 

 

Tuesday 10th October 2023 

 
Y4 Residential to Mount Cook Adventure Centre November 2023 

 

 
 

Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
We are just a few short weeks away from our exciting overnight adventure to Mount Cook! 
Please find attached a kit list and itinerary for our stay. 
 
We will be leaving school just before lunchtime on Monday 6th so your child will need a packed 
lunch for that day. It would be helpful if this was in a small rucksack/bag as this will be useful for 
the whole of our stay. Mount Cook will provide the children with a packed lunch for Tuesday 7th. 
 
There is a small shop where the children can buy souvenirs. We ask that they bring no more than 
£10 and this should be in a wallet or purse that they recognise. 
 
If your child requires medication while we are away or needs to take travel sickness pills, please 
can these be given to the class teacher on the morning of Monday 6th November. All medication 
should be clearly labelled with your child’s name, class and dosage.  
 
The children have asked lots of questions about this one - we are not expecting them to wear 
school uniform for our visit. Comfortable clothes are the order of the day! 
 
Please don’t hesitate to get in touch if you have any further questions.  
 
Thank you, 
The Y4 team 
 
 
 
 

 

 


